Dear VMC Families,
Thank you to our families and staff for their support and cooperation during these unprecedented times.  Attached to this mailing is the newly updated summary of regulations related to covid-19 positive cases and/or those living with positive cases.  Included is also a copy of the information sheet you will receive if a student must quarantine. 
Remember that rules change and therefore always refer back to the Santé Publique site for the most up-to-date information.  Rest assured if your child must stay home due to Covid-19 regulations, they will continue to be supported by the school team. 
Summary of isolation guidelines Jan. 20.pdf 
Summary of isolation guidelines FR Jan. 20.pdf 
Sample letter that will be sent to quarantining students:
Letter positive-symptomatic case Jan. 24.pdf 
 
Sincerest Regards,
Franca Cristiano, Principal
fcristiano@emsb.qc.ca

